
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council Meeting of 4 February 2004 

14. BROOKLANDS PLAYCENTRE 
 
 The Board received a report seeking funds to enable the Brooklands Playcentre to add a play kitchen 

to their Centre. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1.  That the request be declined. 
 
 2.  That the Brooklands Playcentre apply for funding from pub charities, and that the Playcentre be 

advised to reapply to the Board if that option is unsuccessful. 
 
 (Myra Barry requested that her vote against this resolution be recorded.) 
 
 


